
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 31st March 2023 

 
‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3:18 

 

  
Willow class led a truly wonderful Easter service 

yesterday in church, they shared the Easter story 
through a play called ‘The Tale of Three Trees’. 

Brilliant singing and storytelling from all the children. 
Very well done to all of you and of course thanks are 
expressed to the Willow team for working so hard with 

the children. 
 

Very well done, too, to all the sign along 
ambassadors who accompanied our Easter songs 

this year.  
 

It was wonderful to welcome so many families into 
church and sincere thanks are expressed to the many family members who helped us walk 

all the children back up to school.  
 

 

 

Rock Kidz  
Well, what can I say! - the children looked amazing and sounded brilliant. 
Check out our Facebook page for glimpses of the fabulous ‘rock ‘day 

we had here in school. Behind the singing and dancing a really 
important message was shared with the children. Ask them if they can 

tell you what YASBA means… You’re awesome so be awesome! 
 

 

Easter  

Some brilliant ‘eggtries’ once again       

Congratulations to our winners 

Oak  Maple  Willow  Sycamore 

Jonatan 

Sophie 

Harry 

Isabelle 

Elise 

Tommy 

Skye 

Abigail 

Alice  

Jennifer 

Poppy T 

Alice 

Amelia W 

Mia 

 

Many thanks to Jonathan and Becky from Rock Kidz for judging! 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We celebrate from 
this half term… 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

 ‘Shining Stars ’  Isabelle 

Harry  
Jonatan 

Sophia 
Ben  

 

Tobie 

Skye 
Alila 

Drew 
Abigail 

Heidi B 

Bentley 
Emmie 

Luke 
Poppy M  

 

Jayci 

Lily 
Ryan 

William 
Millie 

Those children 
demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Love’ 

Bobbie 
Emmie  

Dante 
Daisy 

Sophie  

Harry 
Callum 

Elise 
Jack 

Lilie-Mae 

Ella B  
Gabor 

Kian 
George L 

Luke 

Piper 
Luke 

Amelia C 
Charlotte 

Bethany 
 

Eagles of St John Jonatan  Freya Kian Saffron  

 

 

A huge well done to all our children who we have recognised for their hard 
work, achievements and for ‘being ready, respectful and safe’  
 
 

Parents evening 
Many thanks to all our families who attended the parents evening. It was brilliant to hear 

and read your positive feedback from the staff during the evening and from the many 
surveys completed. Thank you so much for your continued support- it is always much 

appreciated. 

 
 
Fair trade 
We are delighted to share with you that as a school we have been 

awarded the Fair-trade Aware Award this year in response to the work 
we do to raise awareness in school. Many thanks to Mrs Leadbetter and 

the school council for the work they have done in circulating and 
completing the necessary audits. 

A message from the Fairtrade organisation ‘Congratulations on 
achieving the FairAware Award! Thanks for supporting Fairtrade in your 

school, you are part of a global movement where young people learn 
that, whatever their age, they have the power to make a difference in 

the world’. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 
Coppull Library News… 
Please find attached links and posters to two events taking place for children and their families at Coppull 
Library: 
https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=13786&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Cop
pull 
https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=13861&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Cop
pull 
 
 
 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to you all 
for all your continued support. We have had a wonderful Spring term with 
children engaged in their learning, loving all the enrichment activities 
linked to their curriculum taking place.  
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you and you family much peace and 
joy this Eastertime and look forward to seeing all our children safely return 
on Monday 17 t h April.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


